
SOUTH EAST DISTRICT OF THE FLORIDA CONFERENCE 

UNITED WOMEN IN FAITH 
 

2025 Due Dates for Quarterly Remittances 
 

QUARTER       DUE TO SOUTH EAST DISTRICT TREASURER 
 

First Quarter (January, February, and March)                      Saturday, April 5, 2025  

Second Quarter (April, May, and June)                                  Saturday, July 5, 2025 

Third Quarter (July, August, and September)   Sunday, October 5, 2025 

Fourth Quarter (October, November, and December) Monday, December 15, 2025 

 

In late November we should be closing out the year and emptying the treasury, per the 

United Women in Faith Handbook 2025-2028, page 62: “A local group should keep in its 

treasury only the minimum amount necessary to carry it into the first few months of the 

next year, until members’ Mission Giving pledges and gifts begin coming in…. The act of 

emptying the treasury is important because the funds were given to be used for mission, 

not to build up a bank account for the unit. Saving for a rainy day is not good stewardship 

since today is a rainy day for thousands of women, children and youth for whom our 

mission money offers hope.”  

 

Checks should be made payable to South East District UMW or South East District UM 

Women.  This is very important. 

 

Please mail check with completed Remittance Form to:  

Jan H. Peel, South East District Treasurer 

    15265 S.W. 102nd Road 

    Miami, FL 33157   

 

If you have questions, please contact Jan by phone at (305) 710-6744 or via email at 

janhpeel@gmail.com 


